January 14, 2009
Lee Vigue
Roter Stielil 92
Stuttgart, Germany 70437
Cell: +49-0174-7576-927

To Whom It May Concern:

As an introduction, in my normal position, I am the Chief Information Security
Officer of the Legislative Data Center, in the State of California. I am in Germany for
1 year as a part of my military duties.

After serveral recent conversations I am pleased to recommend Martin Andreas
Woerz as an competent English-speaker.

In several conversations with him, both on the phone and in person he has
demonstrated a reasonable and functional command of the English language. Our
discussions have been on a broad range of topics, from cooking and travel to
computers and engineering. In technical discussions his command of the language
is very good. Most importantly, he recognizes his own limitations and is not
hesistant to ask the right questions.

I currently employ student interns in a technical capacity and would, without
hesitation, have him work for me if the opportunity arose.

[f you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Lee Vigue




